

Out18/12436

13 August 2018

General Manager Attention: Stuart Russell Senior Strategic Planner Strategic Planning and Urban Design Tweed Valley Council PO Box 816 Murwillumbah NSW 2484

Dear Stuart

## **Draft Tweed Rural Land Strategy**

Thank you for the opportunity for Selina and I to meet with Councillors and for Selina to meet with you to further refine actions in the draft Strategy.

The proposed changes and acknowledgements are supported. DPI has no further comments at this stage and would welcome ongoing involvement during the implementation phases.

For any further information please contact Agricultural Land Use Planning Officer Selina Stillman on (02) 66261215.

Yours sincerely

Lilian Parker Manager

**Agricultural Land Use Planning**